
 

 

 

 

We've had a very busy and festive week this week! 
The children have enjoyed making mince pies, and 
dancing to their favourite Christmas songs! We've 
had hot chocolate and watched 'The Snowman' film.  
 
The children loved playing in the snow too, making 
snowballs and watching the snow fall to the ground. 
We've played pass the parcel too, taking it in turns to 
pass around the present! 
 
The children and staff enjoyed singing at the 
Christmas concert on Thursday, and we hoped you 
enjoyed our singing too. The children have done so 
well in practising the songs as a lot of parents have 
told us it's all they hear at home! 
 
This week, all of the children are our star's of the 
week! They've been doing so well in settling into 
nursery, and building relationships with friends. 
 
Nursery is open on Monday 20th and Tuesday 21st 
December, and we are open again on Wednesday 
5th January. These three days the school kitchen is 
closed so please provide a packed lunch if your child 
is in on these days. Normal operation will resume 
from Thursday 6th January. 
 
We wish all of our families a Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year! 
 
From the team at Next Steps Nursery. 

17th December 2021 



 

 

Invoices 

There are some outstanding invoices due for payment.  Please arrange for 

these to be settled as soon as possible.  If you have a query regarding an 

invoice please contact the School Office as soon as possible.  If payment is to 

be made via a childcare voucher scheme, please notify the office of the 

reference details.  Thank you. 
   

Funding 

If you receive a code for funding, please contact the office for a form to 

complete.  Please note, that if the funding is being split with another setting, 

please keep us informed of how this is split and if this changes at any time, 

please contact us with the details. 


